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It is Roald Dahl Day next  Friday 13th September. The children are invited to come into school dressed as a character from one of his books if they would like to. We will have Roald Dahl inspired activities during the day.


 

















Welcome back to school after the summer holidays. We hope you have all had a lovely holiday and that the children are raring to go. We would like to welcome Ava, Ollie, Isla, Ella Mac and Ella Clegg  into Reception class and hope that they all settle into their new routines in ‘big school.’





 





The school website is being updated with diary dates and newsletters. Please keep an eye out for new information. 





We will be going to Mass this Thursday, at 9.30am to celebrate the beginning of our new school year. Please do come along and join us if you can. Years 1 up to 6 will attend this week.    





Mr Hawks will be continuing piano lessons as from next Wednesday (11th September) He charges £10 for 20 minutes which is payable half-termly in advance. There will be six lessons this half term, so if your child would like lessons, please can you send a cheque for £60 signed to James Hawks before next Wednesday, and your child will start immediately. 





Years 4/5/6 will be presenting assembly in the school hall on Friday, 13th September at 2.30pm. Everyone is welcome to join us. 





We would like to ask for more parent to come into school to listen to readers. We will all be reading in school from 11.30am until 11.50am every day, so if you can spare a morning or two, we would be very grateful. 





Finally, can we gently remind you that school starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3.15pm. Our school attendance target is also 97% this year. Please check your child’s report for last years attendance to see how this compares and where improvements could be made where possible. 














There will be two meetings in school for ALL parents from Reception  up to year 6 on Tuesday, 11th September. 


These meetings are to give you an opportunity to ask questions and for us to tell you about what is happening in school. 


The meetings will be at 3.30pm and 5.30pm. Both meetings will have the same information – we are having two so that parents can choose which one is more convenient for them. 





We will be looking to recruit a new parent governor ASAP. Forms will be sent out to all families over the forthcoming weeks.  


Please have a think about if this is something you would like to commit to. 





Breakfast club will open today from 7.30am.


Mrs Cookson has booking forms if you require them. 





Teacher led after-school clubs begin next week and will run for 6 weeks.


Monday – Art 


Tuesday – Militarycation


Wednesday – Circuit Training


Thursday – Baking Club





Forms will be sent home later in the week. Please get them back to school ASAP.




















